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24 February 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

This year at Farnborough we will be celebrating and raising money for Comic Relief through a sponsored colour run on 

Friday the 18th March 2022. There will be prizes for the top fundrasiers in each class as well as a Key Stage winner. 

 

The children will walk/run around the field and coloured powder will be thrown as they pass through checkpoints. We 

would like all children to bring into school a plain white t-shirt to wear for the event and to wear old clothes underneath 

although the powder does wash off.  

   

For the Colour run we will be asking the children to be sponsored using the attached sponsor form. The money raised 

can then either come into school in a sealed and named envelop or donations can be made through our Just Giving 

page.  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday22-farnborough-prima-cc9e3579-6a2c-470e-b40b-13c5a3ddacff 

 

The colour powder is non-flammable and non-toxic. It is made from cornstarch and natural dyes. We will ensure that 

children with asthma pumps bring these outside with them should they need to be used. We would love all of the 

children to take part; however, if your child can not take part, please email the School Office. 

 

The children will learn about the charity throughout the day on Friday 18th March through assemblies and age 

appropriate activities so that they understand how the money that they have raised will be used to support others both 

in the UK and around the world.   

 

We will also be selling red noses in school for the children to purchase from the 1 March 

February for £1.50 a nose.  

 

We would like to thank you for your support with this event and for your donations. We are 

sure the children will have a fantastic time raising money for this worthy cause. 

 

Mrs Cheeseman 

     PSHE Coordinator.  
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